

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON PLANNING, DEVELOPMENT AND COMMUNITY SERVICES

Fee Review for the Cannabis Business License Bylaw

Recommendation of the Committee

That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare amendments to the Cannabis Business License Bylaw, reducing the license fee for a new cannabis retail store and new cannabis production facility to \$4,500.

History

At the June 15, 2020 Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services meeting a report of the General Manager, Community Services Department dated June 15, 2020 was considered. Your Committee received presentations from Geoff Conn, The Pot Shack; Cierra Sieben-Chuback, Living Skies Cannabis; Jason Drummond, Jimmy and Jane Retail Corp; and, Andrew Gordon, Kiaro. A letter submitting comments was also received from Karlee Gendreau, Jimmy and Jane Retail Corp.

Attachment

June 15, 2020 report of the General Manager, Community Services Department June 12, 2020 Letter from Karlee Gendreau, Jimmy and Jane Retail Corp